UAPRN Gwinnett/Forsyth Chapter meeting minutes

October 18th

Sponsored by Cathleen Sass, MBA, Pharm D-Topic Dyslipidemia

UAPRN State Conference

UAPRN's 1st State Conference was a success!! There was a excellent turn out! Powerpoints from the conference for attendees will be coming soon.

Our chapter voted to donate \$500 to the PAC, however the organization can not donate directly to PAC. More to come from Dana Hickman, PAC president.

Discussion of creating a "Political Bootcamp" webinar. This will be designed to teach us how to communicate with our elected officials regarding issues that impact our profession. More to come on this topic.

Upcoming meetings:

November 10th 7pm at Pampas Steakhouse. Topic SGLT-2 inhibition: A Glucuretic Treatment for your Adult Patients with Type 2 Diabetes

December-TBA

January 18th-Location and topic TBA

NEW Chapter President!!!!!

We would like to introduce our new chapter President: Regina Canty!!! We are very excited to have Regina as our new president! Regina shares her passion and importance of being her patients advocate and urges of all as NPs.

We would also like to thank our former President, Cindy Luke for doing such a great job as our Chapter President! Best of luck to you for your future endevors. You will be missed!!

Available Positions:

Women's Health Nurse Practitioner needed with Kaiser's Jonesboro location.

We have two students looking for preceptors. One looking for a pediatric site and one for primary care. Please contact Regina Canty if you are able to serve as a preceptor.